
    

Sept 29, 2021 
Himanshu Mehta 
Indian River County Solid Waste Disposal District 
1325 74th Ave. SW 
Vero Beach, FL   32968 

 

Re:   Experienced engineering support for Renewable Natural Gas production facility   
  

Dear Himanshu,  
 

This letter is to confirm that our team at the Indian River Eco District has been working with the engineering 
support of Biogas Engineering during the last 1 year and 9 months, as we have continued to progress forward 
with our Renewable Natural Gas (RNG) production facility. 

 
As you know, RNG is a relatively new industry within the United States, and there are currently less than 200 
operational RNG facilities across the entire country.    Within the state of Florida, there are currently no RNG 
facilities yet operational, and we expect for our facility to become the first (if not one of the very first) fully 
built and operational RNG facilities in this state.     
 
We always look to hire or subcontract local talent on all of our work efforts.   However, as we are effectively 
pioneering this industry within the state of Floirda, we quickly realized last year that there was an absence of 
local engineering companies with real experience in the engineering design, procurement and construction of 
RNG facilities.    Hence, we performed an exhaustive search across the United States, and we selected Biogas 
Engineering as our engineering partner based on their in-depth knowledge and experience with a) landfill 
engineering design and optimization, and b) all aspects of designing and building other RNG facilities in the 
US.    Furthermore, as we began speaking with infrastructure investment partners that are becoming active in 
this new sector, we were delighted to learn that many of the leading infrastructure capital groups lean on the 
skills of the Biogas Engineering team to perform the engineering due diligence on projects being considered 
for capital invesetment.   

 
Thus far, we have been incredibly pleased with the professionalism, knowledge and support of the Biogas 
Engineering team, and quite frankly they have saved us a lot of time and money by helping us to make the 
optimal decisions at every step as we progress with this multi-phased project effort.   We would confidently 
recommend them to any private sector developer or public sector landfill that is becoming involved in this 
type of project.   
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alain Castro 
Managing Partner  
Indian River Eco District  

Indian River Eco District  

925 74th Ave. SW, Vero Beach, FL  32968 

www.irecodistrict.com 
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